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Cill's Message 

It's been a transformative year for 

Homes for Life, as we implemented a 

new organisational structure, bringing 

key services in house. We also 

appointed a new responsive repairs 

contractor's and recruited six new 

Board members. Latterly negotiating 

new pension arrangements and 

moving to a four day working week to 

support Hfl.:s property, investment and 

service needs. 

Going into 2025 we will continue 

to rollout planned maintenance 

investment to tenants homes and 

hopefully commence a new build 

project in Gullane. We will also be 

refurbishing 16 properties at Old 

Course Gate, Musselburgh. These 

properties will be under our new 

Homes for Life structure arrangements 

and be let out for mid­market rent by 

our subsidiary company Homes for Life 

Plus. 

Another exciting year ahead for HfL and 
our tenants. 

We wish everyone a wonderful Festive 

break and Happy New Year .

tJ,ee 
CEO 

Tenant Board Member Vacancy 

We currently have a vacancy on our Board to appoint a new Tenant Board Member. 

If you are passionate about making a positive difference to Homes for Life tenants 

and their communities we would love to hear to from you? 

What you can expect from us? 

• You will receive a board member induction

• Training tailored to your professional and personal development needs

• Experience of working in the voluntary sector at a strategic level

• Being part of an organisation with an ambitious agenda, with a local

investment for social change

Post Details 

• Unpaid Voluntary Role with expenses paid for HfL board business

• Attendance in person at quarterly board meetings and training as required

More info and how to apply 

New Office 
Opening Hours 

Office open Monday to Thursday 
9am-Spm (closed for lunch 12:30 
to 1.30pm) 

Calls taken Monday to Thursday 
8.30am-5.30pm 

Home-visits now available 
between 8.30am and 6pm 
Monday to Thursday 

Office closed to the public 
on Fridays with out of hours 

emergency service in place 

Our repairs service will continue 
as normal and still be available 
Monday to Friday with an out of 
hours service for emergencies. 

We will be closed from training 

every Wednesday 9:30 -12 noon. 

For more information, and to complete a Board Member Application form please contact Caroline Lavery, 

Business Support Officer 01620 829300 for an Application Pack. 

For an informal chat, please contact our Chief Executive Officer, Gill Binnie on 01620 829300 
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